
【Shenzhen Metro Line 4】Guanlan Art Tour   
From nature to indoor, explore the culture and art of Guanlan!  
 

 

Hong Kong is a stressful place to live in. Why not go on a 
short trip with your family and friends to relax and unwind? 
There are many unique and popular attractions along MTR 
Shenzhen Metro Line 4. This time we recommend an art 
and culture tour in Guanlan.   
The flower field along the river in the Guanlan River 
Wetland Park will surely give you a feel of forest 
wonderland in the city. It has Shenzhen’s largest canna 
field, which blooms in mid-April every year. Petal by petal, 
cluster by cluster, pink like haze, yellow like blaze, the 
graceful canna lilies bloom amidst green leaves. Flying 
birds and growing flowers are seen on the riverside under 
the warm morning sun. The mosaic of natural beauty 
makes it easy to take artistic floral photos. You can also 
have a panoramic view of the park from the Japanese fairy 
tale-inspired observation deck to enjoy a spectacular 
scenery. In winter, in-season silk floss trees are decorated 
with a vast piece of floral pink on both sides of the river. 
The pleasant birdsong and a sweet scent of flowers are 
interwoven with pedestrian laughters. This is just so 
dreamy and picturesque.  
  
【Guanlan River Wetland Park】  
Address: Guanlan Boulevard, Longhua District, Shenzhen  
  
Getting there:  
Walk from Lok Ma Chau Station to Shenzhen Metro Futian 
Checkpoint Station. Take Line 4 and get off at Zhucun 
Station. Walk about 13 minutes from Exit A.  
 

 

MH MALL Shenzhen has introduced a number of world-
renowned entertainment brands, including Orange Sky 
Golden Harvest with the first stand-alone IMAX Theater in 
South China, making it a great spot to experience 
audiovisual art. Other entertainment facilities include the 
SYDH Bowling, which uses the Brunswick Lane, the Ice 
Castle International Skating Club, which has the largest ice 
rink in Shenzhen, the Star Legend and a Bounce 
Trampoline Park.  
   
【MH Mall Shenzhen】  
Address: 8 Golf Boulevard, Guanlan Subdistrict, Longhua 
District, Shenzhen.  
 
Getting there:  
Walk from Lok Ma Chau Station to Shenzhen Metro Futian 
Checkpoint Station. Take Line 4 and get off at Mission 
Hills. Walk about 4 minutes from Exit C.  
 



 

A stylish and comfortable music restaurant with live band 
performances, The Patio Café has a western menu which 
includes daily hand-made pizzas. You may enjoy great 
wine and scrumptious food al fresco while indulging in 
music for an artistic experience. Covered with turf and 
surrounded by greenery, the restaurant is definitely a 
preferred chillax option.  
   
【The Patio Café】  
Address: Mission Hills Golf Club. 1 Golf Boulevard, 
Guanlan Subdistrict, Longhua District, Shenzhen.  
  
Getting there:  
Walk from Lok Ma Chau Station to Shenzhen Metro Futian 
Checkpoint Station. Take Line 4 and get off at Mission Hills 
Station. Walk about 6 minutes from Exit A.  
 

 
 

Mission Hills Art & Craft Factory is a handicraft lover’s 
paradise offering more than 15 kinds of crafts.  You can 
create your one and only pair of silver earrings or leather 
bag, or even experience the intangible cultural heritage of 
paper cutting art. Here you may get to know more about 
traditional culture, try your hands on any handicraft which 
may interest an art enthusiast and experience the 
intangible cultural heritage your own way.  
  
【Mission Hills Art & Craft Factory】  
Address: Block 7, Phase 1, Guanlan Commercial Building, 
8 Golf Boulevard, Longhua District, Shenzhen.  
  
Getting there:  
Walk from Lok Ma Chau Station to Shenzhen Metro Futian 
Checkpoint Station. Take Line 4 and get off at Mission Hills 
Station. Walk about 6 minutes from Exit B.  
 

 

If you want a chill moment, don’t miss the Mahua Fun Age 
Hongshan Theater, the first Shenzhen theatre run by 
Mahua FunAge, a famous Chinese stage play production 
company. It is the best choice for weekend entertainment 
as it shows “Have Fun, Watch Mahua FunAge” (「想開心，

就看開心麻花」) all-year round and other outstanding 
dramas. Having fun is the goal of any trip. Relax yourself 
after an exhausting day of travelling and end it on a high 
note. Why not buy a ticket to your own piece of heaven?  
  
【Mahua Fun Age Hongshan Theater】  
Address: Sector B, Performing Arts Center I, Hongshan 
6979, Daling Community, Minzhi Subdistrict, Longhua 
District, Shenzhen  
  
Getting there:  
Walk from Lok Ma Chau Station to Shenzhen Metro Futian 
Checkpoint Station. Take Line 4 and get off at Hongshan 
Station. Walk about 6 minutes from Exit A2.   
 

 
The above information is for reference only and is subject to change without prior notice. 
 


